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Elizabeth Umland

From: Ralph Lancaster
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2006 3:47 PM
To: 'Barbara Conklin'; 'Collins Seitz'; 'David Frederick'; Mark Porada; 'Rachel Horowitz'
Subject: New Jersey v. Delaware, No. 134 Original

Dear Counsel:

I have Mr. Frederick's letter.  

Thank you for, once again, conferring and agreeing.  

As soon as housekeeping arrangements are made for Philadelphia, I will inform 
you.  

Sincerely,

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.
Pierce Atwood LLP
One Monument Square
Portland, ME  04101
207.791.1100
207.791.1260 (direct)
207.791.1350 (fax)
mailto:rlancaster@pierceatwood.com
http://www.pierceatwood.com/bios/lancaster.html

This email was sent from the law firm Pierce Atwood LLP.  It may contain information 
that is privileged and confidential.  If you suspect that you were not intended to receive 
it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.  Thank you.


